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Testimony & Disposition of Bill No. 37-2015(ZRA-155)
Mark Click [glickmk@verizon.net]
Sent: Saturday/ July 25, 2015 1:48 PM
To: CouncilMail
Cc: Clay, Mar/

The purpose of this letter is to express my opposition to
amending Section 131.0.N of the County Zoning Regulations
as proposed by Jonathan and Sonya Miller in petition ZRA -
155.
I was briefed on a list of talking points, however it is a simple
as this. Living behind and in close proximity to the millers
sucks!
Its is like living next to a 24 hour construction zone. The
constant noise of heavy construction equipment is extremely
annoying , When I come home from a hard days works it would
be nice to relax, not listen to the constant noice of heavy
equipment behind my house. Besides the noise the ground
rumbles under my home because of the heavy equipment!
I implore you not to allow this business the Millers have
created in a residential neighborhood to expand.
Thank you for your consideration.
Mark Glick
Rosemont Community
glickmk@verizon.net
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